PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

3 April 2023

Excellency,

Further to my letter dated 17 March 2023, and in line with General Assembly resolution
71/321 of 8 September 2017, I have the honour to share with you the concept note and preliminary
programme of the informal interactive hearing with Indigenous Peoples to be held on 20 April
2023 at 3:00 p.m. in Conference Room 1 at the United Nations Headquarters in New York. The
meeting will be fully in person and have interpretation available in all official UN languages.

For further information, your office may contact Ms. Bogna Ruminowicz
(bogna.ruminowicz@un.org), Adviser in the Human Rights and Humanitarian Affairs Team in my
Office. ' ‘

I look forward to your participation in the informal interactive hearing.

Csaba KOROSI

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



